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Question: AET 286 
 
Topic:   Printing of Documents (PC) 
 
Hansard Page: Written 
 
Senator BUSHBY asked: 
 
 
286. Does the department/agency print any hard copies of reports/statements/papers 

they produce? 
a. If yes, please list how many copies, where they are delivered and the cost 
  

 
Answer: 
Approximately 26,680 reports have been printed at a cost of approximately $165,600 (ex 
GST) this financial year to 31 January 2012.  
 
In general, Commission reports are provided to those who have expressed an interest in the 
Commission’s work, or participated in particular Commission inquiries.  Reports are also 
published electronically on the Commission’s website or may be purchased through the 
Commission’s publications agent. 
 


